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PRESIDENT’S GREETING
Welcome to the 2023-24 Philly Ortho Society Program, our 110th year!
I would like to sincerely thank Joshua Pahys, MD, and our Board members for their 
hard work and leadership last year. Under Josh’s leadership and Program Chair Katie 
Fedorka, MD, the team did an exceptional job putting together an engaging and 
thought-provoking lecture series. The year culminated with the Annual Resident 

Bowl, now properly named Snyder-Gregg Resident Bowl. The Society also sponsored the third annual 
Eleanor A. Slanga Resident Research Award. The unwavering perseverance and dedication by the Board 
and the membership have enabled our Society to continue to grow each year. Thank you all!
I am excited to kick off the new academic year this fall with an outstanding program. Our program chair, 
Christina Gutowski, MD has done a fantastic job lining up prominent speakers and panelists covering a 
wide range of topics that will be of interest to all members. The meeting schedule and Nina’s report are 
included on page two. Please mark your calendar and plan to join us. Again, this year, members will have 
the option to attend in person or via Zoom, but I can guarantee you will have a better experience in person!
Last year we initiated a new program, we will have prominent Orthopaedic subspecialists available each 
month to chat with interested residents prior to the start of the lecture. We hope this will provide local 
residents the opportunity to discuss their potential fellowship career paths (spine, hand, sports, etc.) 
with local leaders in the field. We will highlight a specific subspecialty each month and provide a list of 
available mentors in the upcoming newsletter. Residents are encouraged to take advantage of the unique 
opportunity for one-on-one conversation with specialists and fellowship directors from other programs 
around the region.
I also want to remind everyone that we are staying at our new venue for this year. The Teller Ballroom at 
Rodeph Shalom Synagogue at 615 North Broad Street. There is ample free parking and our caterer, Chef’s 
Table, will provide a variety of delicious dishes and I promise a better beverage selection this year!
Members are encouraged to share good news, special interests and worthy community service information 
in the newsletter. If you have anything you would like to have spotlighted in the newsletter, please send it 
along to Teri Wiseley: admin@phillyortho.org. Please include photos if you can!
As we prepare for the coming year, I ask every member to help keep Philly Ortho relevant and growing. 
Please plan to attend meetings, bring colleagues with you, and sponsor new members. Thank you all for 
continuing to make the Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society a great source for education and collegiality.

Jose p h
Joseph Rosenblatt, DO, President

ATTENTION PROGRAM DIRECTORS AND RESIDENTS: For this academic year we are running a new 
contest! Whichever residency program has the best in-person attendance of residents (based on the 

percentage of total residents) will win a night out on the Board at a location of your choice!



PROGR AM CHAIR’S REPORT

We are looking forward to an exciting program for the 2023-2024 academic 
year! 

Leaders from Philadelphia and the region will be sharing their experience and 
expertise with the Society on a wide range of topics. We kick off the year with 
Dr. Richard Lackman delivering the 23rd Howard Steel Lecture. Dr. Lackman 
is one of the most experienced and well-known orthopaedic oncologists in the 
country, and he will be reflecting on “How to be Happy and Successful in your 

Orthopaedic Practice.”  Dr. Lackman is a professor emeritus at Cooper University Healthcare and 
has previously served as the Chairman of Orthopaedic Surgery at the University of Pennsylvania, 
as well as the President of the Musculoskeletal Tumor Society. Beloved by patients, trainees, 
colleagues and staff, Dr. Lackman has taught hundreds of residents in the greater Philadelphia area 
throughout his 40 year career. In addition to teaching orthopaedic oncology, he has also explored 
resiliency, satisfaction, and well-being in orthopaedics, and will surely deliver a lecture that you 
will not want to miss!

Christina Gutowski, MD
Cooper University Hospital
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The Twenty-Third Howard H. Steel Lecture 
Monday, September 11, 2023

How to be Happy and Successful 
in your Orthopaedic Practice

Richard Lackman, M.D.
Professor Emeritus, Cooper University Healthcare

Price: $65 for Members and Emeritus Members  •  $75 for Non-members

Please register online at www.phillyortho.org 
Registration deadline Monday, Sept. 4, 2023

Members in good standing who wish to attend via ZOOM, please email 
Executive Director Teri Wiseley at admin@phillyortho.org

RESIDENTS MAY REGISTER THROUGH THEIR PROGRAM COORDINATORS



MEETING VENUE
The Teller Ballroom At 

Rodeph Shalom Synagogue 
615 N. Broad Street, Philadelphia

When using Uber or Lyft, enter 1339 Green Street as your drop-off or pick-up location.

*Note there is SECURED FREE PARKING 
enter from either side street, Green or Mt. Vernon Street.

September 11, 2023  •  23rd Howard H. Steel Lecture
How to be Happy and Successful in your Orthopaedic Practice — Richard Lackman, MD

October 9, 2023  •  11th Annual John J. McPhilemy Lecture
Hip and Knee Periprosthetic Joint Infections — Staged Treatment: 

1 Stage, 2 Stages, or 1.5 Stage! — James Nace, DO

November 13, 2023  •  3rd Annual John L. Esterhai Lecture
Orthoplastic Extremity Reconstruction: 33 years of Progress — L. Scott Levin, MD

December 4, 2023  •  21st Annual Steinberg-Lotke Lecture
Taking It All in Stride: Personal Wellness in a Busy Practice — Tom McParland, MD

January & February, 2024  (No Programs)

March 11, 2024  •  11th Annual Richard H. Rothman Lecture
My Journey with the Bugs — Javad Parvizi, MD 

April 8, 2024  •  16th Annual Parviz Kambin Lecture
Ultra-Enhanced Recovery Pathways applied to Adult Spinal Deformity Surgery: 

Can we move to the ASC? — Han Jo Kim, MD

May 13, 2024  •  24th Annual Snyder/Gregg Resident Bowl
Program Facilitator – Christina Gutowski, MD

2023-2024 MEETING SCHEDULE
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2023-2024 DUES STATEMENT

Your Board Members are pleased to offer you a discount, if you elect to prepay for all 
seven programs for the 2023-2024 academic year.

Dues for 2023-2024 academic year	 $200.00

Meeting reservation fee for members per program	 $455.00 
($ 65.00 x 7 meetings)
Less prepaid member discount	 $–45.50

Prepayment for all 7 meetings	 $409.50

Enclosed please find:

My dues for 2023-2024	 $200.00� _________ 

Prepayment for all seven programs (less discount)	 $409.50� _________

Total for dues and dinners	 $609.50

TOTAL ENCLOSED� $ _________

TWO PAYMENT OPTIONS:  �1) Check payable to the “Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society” 
2)  PayPal at www.phillyortho.org

Please complete and return this form whether you pay by check or online:

Name

Mailing Address

City, State, Zip

Phone	 Email

If paying by check, please return this statement with your payment to::
Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society, 308 Rolling Creek Road, Swarthmore, PA  19081

PLEASE take a moment to complete/update your information and return this form OR 
simply email Teri Wiseley at admin@phillyortho.org with your current contact details.

We are trying to compile an accurate and complete membership database.
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2023 Resident Bowl Highlights
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Bowl Contenders

Bowl Moderator, Christina Gutowski, MD

The Silver Bowl (pictured right) displays 
the names of all Bowl participants 

since the inception of the Resident Bowl

Resident Bowl Winner, David Falk, MD 
with Josh Pahys, MD



2023 Resident Bowl Highlights

Eleanor A. Slanga Award Winner
Bijan Dehghani, MD, MS (Penn) 

with Josh Pahys, MD

The Night’s Award Winners
Bijan Dehghani, MD, MS and 

David Falk, MD pictured with their awards

Recognition For 40 Years 
Of Service To The Society
(Pictured from left) 
Drs. Rosenblatt, Pahys, 
Gutowski, Snyder, Sewards 
and Mrs. Snyder (The Boss)
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2023 Resident Bowl Highlights

Jack McPhilemy, DO, Lynn Tayler (Biogen) (From left) Stryker Trauma & Joint 
Replacement Team: Jonathan Berridge, 

Joe Cannon, and Liz Steck
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DIRECTOR-AT-LARGE
Theresa Pazionis, MD
Temple Orthopaedics

BYLAWS
David A. Spiegel, MD

Children’s Hospital 
of Philadelphia

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT
Joshua Pahys, MD
Shriners’ Hospital 

for Children

DIRECTOR-AT-LARGE
Kathleen Maguire, MD

Children’s Hospital 
of Philadelphia

PRESIDENT
Joseph Rosenblatt, DO
St. Christopher’s Hospital 

for Children

PRESIDENT-ELECT
Eric L. Levicoff, MD

Rothman Institute

VICE PRESIDENT
Surena Namdari, MD

Rothman Institute

SECRETARY
Daniel E. Davis, MD

Rothman Institute

TREASURER
Catherine J. Fedorka, MD
Cooper University Hospital

PROGRAM CHAIR
Christina Gutowski, MD

Cooper University Hospital

PROGRAM CHAIR ELECT
Michael Messina, MD

Valley Forge Orthopaedics 
at Tower Health

MEMBERSHIP CHAIR
James S. Raphael, MD
Einstein Medical Center

M E E T  T H E  B OA R D
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